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Illinois Heartland Library System 

Dawn Cassady gave a follow-up report on the new materials handling system that IHLS is 
investigating. IHLS said that the new system would only affect libraries that are using the 
SHARE library automation consortium. Materials from libraries not in SHARE, including TUFL, 
will still be hand-sorted. 

ADMINISTRATIVE REPORTS 
Dawn Cassady reported that the architects visited the Library for a five-hour meeting. They 
walked through the Library, took pictures, and asked about goals and challenges. They 
anticipate having ideas and drawings to show the Library soon. Library staff felt the visit was 
positive, and everyone is excited to get started. 

BOARD AND COMMITTEE REPORTS 
No report. 

BOARD PRESIDENT REPORT 
No report. 

UNFINISHED BUSINESS 
None. 

NEW BUSINESS 
None. 

ADJOURNMENT 
It was moved by Michael Weissman"and seconded by Jane Williams to adjourn at 7:57 p.m. 

81irb Bennett, Secretary 

Date Approved: 

Supplementary information is available in the Board packet of March 14, 2023. 
This meeting was taped for later broadcast. 




